
For many, the month of November fills us with gratitude and marks the 
start of family holidays. It is also the beginning of the cold and soggy 
days typical of Oregon’s Fall and Winter seasons. This month’s 
featured learning focuses on the acts of giving and receiving 
gratitude, and how to keep the slippery days ahead from causing 
injuries in the workplace.

Our partners at SAIF sent along a reminder, “When the going gets 
slippery, take a cue from an animal that lives on ice — as this video 
demonstrates.”

• Raising Resiliency: The Power of Gratitude
• Infographic: Don’t Let Safety Slip
• OSHA – Slips, Trips, and Falls

November Featured Learning

Log in at learn.cisoregon.org to access these courses.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eOlrFVDRAjM
https://cis.sabacloud.com/Saba/Web_spf/NA7P1PRD033/common/launchdeeplink/dowbt000000000007670
https://cis.sabacloud.com/Saba/Web_spf/NA7P1PRD033/common/resources/resourcedetail/simrs000000000003641/true
https://cis.sabacloud.com/Saba/Web_spf/NA7P1PRD033/common/launchdeeplink/dowbt000000000003164

